
From: Rich Wyatt [mailto:ratlwyatt@comcast.net]  
Sent: Thursday, November 9, 2017 5:12 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Please reject Northern Pass 
 
Rich Wyatt 
84 Abbott Road 
Concord, NH 03303 
 
November 9, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
Unless the High Voltage lines are completely suppressed, installed underground, the Northern Pass 
project should be rejected. There is enough money being made to both save New Hampshire's scenic 
beauty and provide for ample profit. Furthermore, the lines should be suppressed to protect against 
terrorism, weather anomalies, youth curiosity, thrill seekers, and provide modernization of the grid 
system. Don't give away New Hampshire's beauty to corporate greed mongers. Everybody knows that 
Corporations promises never materialize. Don't fall for it. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Rich Wyatt 
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